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Gawler Rail Electrification Project 
Park Terrace level crossing temporary closure 
 
 
As part of the Gawler Rail Electrification Project, the Park Terrace, Salisbury level crossing will be temporarily closed to undertake works on the 
signalling equipment to allow for future rail maintenance works.  
 
Location: the works will be undertaken within the rail corridor, with the Park Terrace level crossing closed (refer to map overleaf) 
 
When: works will be undertaken continuously from Saturday, 17 April 11pm to 11am Sunday, 18 April, 2021. 
 
Traffic management and detours: the level crossing will be closed to all traffic when works are occurring. Detours will be in place directing 
motorists to alternative crossing points via Gawler Street and Salisbury Highway. Speed restrictions will also apply. Please observe signage, speed 
restrictions and traffic controllers. 

Access to residential properties and businesses will be maintained at all times.  
 
Pedestrian access will remain open on one side of the crossing at all times Please plan ahead, allow extra travel time and take care when travelling 
through the area. 
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What you can expect: works will involve making changes to the signalling system at the level crossing, with site vehicles and temporary lighting 
operating in the area. Every effort will be made to minimise disruption to residents, local businesses and Adelaide Metro customers during these 
works as much as practicably possible. 
 
Further works may be required in this location in the coming weeks, as track maintenance works are often required to be undertaken in a staged 
sequence, needing access to the same location more than once. 
 
For more information, please call 1300 080 834, email dit.gawlerelectrification@sa.gov.au or visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/grep. Follow 
www.facebook.com/DFITSA/ for project updates, or register your details to receive project updates directly at www.dit.sa.gov.au/grep 
 
Kind regards 
Gawler Rail Electrification Project Team   #16926762 


